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Dear Parents/Carers,       Date:  10th May 2024 

 

School trips and experiences support your child’s learning both on the day of the trip/experience and 

back in the classroom.  At Brentfield, we expect all children to attend the trips/ activities to enhance 

their learning experience. 

 

School Trip to Gibbons Park- Picnic 

Relating to our topic  End of Year Trip 

Year Group Year 6 

Date of Trip 17th May 2024 

Children will leave school at 1.30pm 

Children will return back to school at 3.00pm 

The cost of the trip is Free 

Payments must be made before n/a 

Travel arrangements To walk  

 

If there is a cost for the trip you will need to log on to School money through the website:  

www.eduspot.co.uk, find the trip you wish to pay for, add it to your basket and process payment.  If 

you are unable to log on then please inform the school office as soon as possible and staff will help 

you make the payment. 

Children will be eating lunch at school before they leave for the park, as normal. We ask that your 

child bring a snack and drink with them to enjoy at the park.  All children must wear school uniform. 

Please complete the google form to give permission for your child to attend this trip 

Yours faithfully 

Year 6 team 

 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

